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Benjamin Sauter and David McGill, who represent clients in disputes involving complex financial
technologies and government enforcement actions, examine the role the SEC might play in
regulating this new space in a recent Coindesk article. The authors, including Brian Klein of
Baker Marquart LLP, analyze the scope of potential SEC enforcement and delve into a recent
ICO-related federal case and private class action. Mr. Sauter, Mr. McGill and Mr. Klein are
members of the Digital Currency & Ledger Defense Coalition, a group of more than 50 lawyers
dedicated to protecting U.S. blockchain innovators.

To read the article, click here.

Attorney Advertising. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome.


http://www.coindesk.com/initial-coin-offering-ico-where-sec-might-stand/

